
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This half term year 4 children will be taking part in weekly swimming 

activities at Wavertree Aquatics Centre. The first lesson will take 

place on Tuesday 6th November 2018. Your child will need suitable 

swim wear (swimming trunks, not sport shorts for boys and a one 

piece swimsuit for girls), a swimming cap and a towel. 

Children will be taught by qualified swimming teachers and your class 

teacher and teaching assistant will accompany the children to and 

from the Aquatics Centre. 

We are excited about your child having the opportunity to receive 

swimming and water safety awareness lessons. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to your 

child’s class teacher. 

So your child isn’t carrying too much on one day, guitars can be 

brought into school on a Monday and taken home on a Wednesday.  

Space is very short in the coat cupboards, could we please ask for 

swimming kits to be placed in a plastic carrier bag with your child’s 

name clearly displayed.  That way we can store them easily. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Year 4 Staff. 

 


